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This bill is emphatically against the will of the voters of Oregon and serves to only do 

them injustice and add barriers to voting. There is and has never been any evidence 

that large scale voter fraud has taken place in our election system in the United 

States and removing mail in voting does nothing to reduce potential harm. The state 

government does not have resources in Portland to make sure that everyone will be 

able to timely vote in person without extremely long lines and this will make it so less 

people will have their voice heard in our elections. I will stand up and ensure that the 

election system in Oregon does not take a step backwards in this way and makes our 

rights less convenient. 


